

17 May 2019

Ms Jenness Gardner
Chief Executive Officer
Economic Regulation Authority
PO Box 8469
PERTH BC WA 6849

Dear Ms Gardner,

WATER LICENCE REVIEW 2019 - WATER CORPORATION PUBLIC SUBMISSION

Thank you for the opportunity to submit feedback on the Economic Regulation Authority's (ERA) Issues Paper on the Water Licence Review 2019.

The Water Corporation (Corporation) is broadly supportive of the changes proposed in the Issues Paper and looks forward to working with all parties as part of the planned review of the *Water Services Act 2012*.

If there are any queries, please contact our Head of Risk & Assurance, Dr Wayne Kearney on (08) 9420 2782 or wayne.kearney@watercorporation.com.au



Yours faithfully

Pat Donovan

Chief Executive Officer

